Alan Ehrlich

From: Sent:

Laurie Stephenson [stephmat@axion.net] Monday, September 01, 2003 8:16 PM

To:

Sherry Sian; Alan Ehrlich

Subject:

FW: Public Hearing Announcement

----Original Message----

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:stephmat@axion.net]

Sent: Sunday, August 31, 2003 5:17 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Announcement

----Original Message----

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:stephmat@axion.net]

Sent: Sunday, August 31, 2003 1:12 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: Public Hearing Announcement

Alan and SHerry,

With respects to the Public Meeting and my initial request that it changed since I have been part of the lead "Developer" teams.

My schedule for the weeks of October:

Week ending Oct 3 - Free

Week ending Oct10 -"Pre-Thanksgiving week" - I anticipate being in Toronto or in Vancouver with my son for most of the latter part of this week (Wednesday at least)

Week ending Oct 17 - "Post thanksgiving week" - I have arranged a cruise

vacation

Week ending Oct. 24 - have a 1 day annual meeting this week or the following that I must attend. Rest of the time is okay earlier in the week is better.

Week ending Oct. 31 - have a 1 day annual meeting this week or the previous that I must attend. Rest of the time is okay later in the week is probably better.

I appreciate that anyone's timing is bad but as I have been the most involved and through COns. Goldwin the longest delayed in this process I do not believe that I am asking too much to be accommodated in the planning of the public hearing. Especially since it was originally planned for the Thanksgiving Long Weekend!

Please let me know as soon as possible what is the final decision on the date of this public hearing.

Thank you

Laurence Stephenson

----Original Message----

From: Sherry Sian [mailto:ssian@mveirb.nt.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2003 8:01 AM

To: smontgomery@theedge.ca; BlaisE@DFO-MPO.GC.CA; bobz@nsma.net; CPAWS NWT; Eric Yaxley; Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca; glen_abernethy@hlthss.gov.nt.ca;

MILESTONE	DATE
EA initiated, Draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan issued two days after receipt of Review Board's Cumulative Effects Assessment for the Drybones Bay Area	June 20, 2003 missed
Deadline for comments on draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan	5 days (June 27)
Review and incorporate comments	3 days (July 3)
Approval and release of Final Terms of Reference and Work Plan by the Review Board*	8 days (July 11) Missed July 16th
CGV submits Developer's Assessment Report (DAR)	10 days Originally July 25 th July 31 Missed Aug 12
Participant comments	10 days Originally Aug 11 Now Sept 2
Receipt of Cumulative Effects Assessment	August 20, 2003 still pending?
Participant comments	10 days Originally Sept 4 pending?
Preparation and Conduct of Public Hearing	11 days Originally Sept 18 th plus 11days is Oct 3 now Proposed Oct 11 th From Sept 2 date it is Sept 16 Th !
Closure of Public Registry	5 days Originally Sept 25th now?
Review Board EA decision*	20 days Originally Oct 23
Review Board's Report of EA to the Minister of INAC and any designated regulatory agency	5 days Originally Oct 30 th now not until Nov. 28 th !
Federal Minister's response to Review Board's Report of EA (if required)	-
Consultation – throughout / as required	- /

. : •

1